
Letter from the directors at Amsterdam to the council of New Netherland

Amsterdam. Letter. Directors of the W. I. Company at Amsterdam to (director Stuyvesant) ; samples of minerals from N. Netherland 
; peace with the Indians ; handsome villages and buildings around fort Amsterdam ; English to be permitted to settle in N. N., but 
their magistrates to be appointed by the director ; iron mine on Staten island ; English trading house near Fort Orange; more 
negroes to be sent to N. Netherland, &c. [1646]

Identifier
NYSA_A1810-78_V11_01

Alternate Identifier
DMS ID Number: 179816

Date
1646

Repository
New York State Archives

Source
New York State Archives. New York (Colony). Council. Dutch colonial administrative correspondence, 1646-1664. Series A1810-78. 
Volume 11, document 1, page 1, side 1.

Rights
This image is provided for education and research purposes. Rights may be reserved. Responsibility for securing permissions to 
distribute, publish, reproduce or other use rest with the user. For additional information see our Copyright and Use Statement

More From This Series
Dutch colonial administrative correspondence

/index.php/About/Copyright

